)

La correspondencia
debe dirigirse a los
Inspectores

LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Oricina Princiear: Fencuurcun Streer, 71. Lonpres, EJICI 3.

- 6 JUN 198k

Avenida del Generalisimo Franco, 2, 1.° Cadiz

Telegramas: Registro ! Tdéfono 14555

2nd June 1962
463 TonsS

Ciassn (S) s.s. "JUPITER" Cadiz Report NY 3287

dear Sir,

ln reply to your classing letter of the 24th Nay
we confirm that the hatchways, water tight doors and casings
etc. were examined and found satisfactory, and that the
internal repairs to the shell of the satarbiard boiler were
examined and remain efficient.

1t ig regretted that these items were not made
clear in our report. The note in Italfics in the Appendix
to the SRL, regarding the shell of the starboard boiler
should be left unchanged.

The remarks regarding e definite limit for
recomnendetions to be made on both the certificates and in
the reports are noted.

We have now received a letter from the Bilbao
Surveyors in which they state that the Owners are now
requesting a postponement of the Special Survey of this
vessel until April 1963. As the original request was for
one round voyage to the United States, and this was agreed
by the Committee, as per classing letter to Bilbao Surveyors
dated 24th May 1962, we should be glad to have your
fusther instructions .

yours faithfully

The Secretary Jo Douglas
London for the Surveyors







